
The Honorable John C. West, 1974 WL 27605 (1974)

 © 2018 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works. 1

1974 WL 27605 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
January 22, 1974

*1  In Re: Calendar S-592

The Honorable John C. West
Governor
Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Governor West:
You have requested the opinion of this Office as to whether or not the subject Bill, if enacted, will be in conflict with or
change materially any present provision of State law.

Assuming that all agencies to which reference is made in the Bill are lawfully created, and providing that ‘comprehensive
development programs' as used in the Bill are valid, it is the opinion of this Office that the provisions of the Bill do not
conflict with any present State law and that they do not change such law in any material way. Reference to the validity
of ‘comprehensive development programs' is mentioned because in the short time I have had to research the question,
I cannot find a statutory definition of such programs.

I talked with Mr. McLeod by telephone shortly after my conversation with you and he has stated that he agrees with
the opinion expressed above.
 Yours very truly,

Joseph C. Coleman
Deputy Attorney General
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